

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 71ST FLYING TRAINING WING VANCE AIR FORCE BASE OKLAHOMA

20 September 2023

Colonel Charles D. Throckmorton IV Commander 71st Flying Training Wing 246 Brown Parkway, Suite 224 Vance AFB OK 73705-5015

Mr. Alex Hamilton City of Enid Community Development 401 W. Owen K. Garriott Rd Enid, OK 73702-1768

Dear Mr. Hamilton

In response to the City of Enid's request, members of the Vance Installation Encroachment Management Team (IEMT) have evaluated the proposed solar energy project "Skeleton Creek" that is to be located south of Woodring Airport. Based on the information provided, we do not anticipate that the development or its construction process will significantly or adversely affect our mission.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, you may contact the Vance Airspace Office at (580) 213-6276 or via e-mail at VanceAirspace@us.af.mil.

Sincerely

CHARLES D. THROCKMORTON IV, Col, USAF Commander